
Dear Consultee 
 
Consultation on draft revised Equality Scheme 
 
The Office of the Police Ombudsman for Northern Ireland (The 
Office) is consulting on its draft revised Equality Scheme. The 
consultation period will run until 14th October2011.  
 
To access the draft Equality Scheme document online please click 
on the Publications/Equality Tabs of the Office’s web site 
(www.policeombudsman.org). If you would prefer to receive a hard 
copy of the Scheme or an alternative format please make your 
request through any of the contact methods below.  
 
Any comments you have on the draft scheme will be welcomed in 
any format you choose to use. A summary of responses will be 
published following completion of the consultation process. You 
should be aware that our obligations under Freedom of Information 
Act mean that, while we can consider requests for confidentiality, 
this cannot be guaranteed.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
David Moorehead 
Acting Director of Corporate Services 
 
Contact Methods 
HR Manager 
Office of the Police Ombudsman for Northern Ireland 
New Cathedral Buildings 
11 Church Street 
Belfast  
BT1 1PG 
Telephone (028)90828622 
Textphone (028)90828618 
Email: HR@policeombudsman.org 

http://www.policeombudsman.org/
mailto:HR@policeombudsman.org

